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 Acorn news in a nutshell 

We are always happy to hear from potential new volunteers. 

Contact the office on 01903 823893 or email office@acornworthing.org.uk 

www.acornworthing.org.uk 

Acorn is registered with easyfundraising.org.uk 

Please see our support page on our website for details and a link  

Acorn volunteers braved the wind and manned a stall at the Lions Summer Festival 

on the last Saturday in July. Passers by were able to talk to volunteers and read 

about the work we do, especially when the wind blew our leaflets along the 

promenade!  Many thanks to Patrick, who got this organised for us, and all those who 

took on a shift in the gazebo. 

Save the date!

On 29th March 2025 Acorn will 

celebrate 30 years of providing 

support and counselling in 

Worthing. The event will take place 

at River of Life Church in 

Broadwater Road - the location of 

the first counselling room used by 

Acorn in 1995! 

More details to follow!

Calling all past clients! 

We want to hear the voices of our clients 

at our 30 year celebration. 

If you have been impacted by Acorn’s 

services and are willing to tell your story, 

either in person, in writing, on video or 

voice recording, we would love to hear 

from you. This can be completely 

anonymous if desired.  


